

Child Maintenance and Enforcement Commission Freedom of Information Act Focal Point PO Box 61791 London SW1P 9NT

E foi.focalpoint@childmaintenance.gsi.gov.uk W www.childmaintenance.org

 Our Ref. VTR 3550

Date: 24 November 2011

## Dear Mr Tony

Thank you for your email of 24 November in which you made a request for information. Your request is being considered under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

## Your request

Can you please confirm if CSA policy on all types of deduction orders, permits the Agency to make deductions that would result in a NRP going into their overdraft.

Your request was received on 24 November. You can expect a reply therefore by 22 December, unless we need to contact you to clarify your request, or the balance of the public interest test needs to be considered.

If you have any queries about this letter please feel free to contact the Freedom of Information Act Focal Point by letter or e-mail using the contact details above.

Yours sincerely

Child Maintenance and Enforcement Commission Freedom of Information Act Focal Point